
 

BIRTHDAY BASH HITS HALSALL`S STREET 

By Sophia Henderson 

Last week, Halsall st Cuthbert’s hit 
their 100th anniversary. The children 
had a big feast served by the PTFA. 
They wore their best clothes and 
enjoyed playing games with their 
friends. 

Halsall st Cuthbert’s is a fabulous 
school. If you are interested in 
sending your child to this school, 
go to the website to find out more 
and see some pictures. 

  

 

Halsall is a very welcoming school.  
Everyone is very happy there and 
there aren’t really any mean faces 
out there. The teachers are of the 
finest quality. Mr Scholes says “I’m 
very proud of my school.”  

Halsall st Cuthbert’s was built in 
1593. Since then, many things have 
changed, for instance, Class L`s area 
was built in 2006 for year 1 and 
reception. This school has always 
added extra activities.  Halsall also 
has a hall which was opened in 
1956. The first school trip took place 
in 1931 for year 6. 


